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Meghan Joyner: mjoyner@wcpss.net Rhesia Mitchell: rpmitchell@wcpss.net 
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Important Dates 
 

• 10/10 CogAT 
• 10/11 CogAT 
• 10/12 CogAT 
• 10/19 “Orange Day” against bullying  
• 10/21 Early Release from school at 1:15 
• 10/25 School Pictures 

CogAt 
 

In the Wake County Public School System, the 
Cognitive Abilities Test (CogAT) is administered 
to all students in third grade. We’ll take the 
CogAt on October 10th, 11th, and 12th. Please be 
sure your child gets a good night's rest, eats a 
good breakfast, and arrives at school on time. 

State Fair 

 

Buy your advance gate tickets to the NC State 
Fair and help earn money for Forestville Road! 
Buy tickets with the link below, and a portion will 
be donated to our school. You will need to enter 
our school code (413) at checkout. 
 

http://www.etix.com/ticket/p/3629501?cobran
d=ncstatefair16-wakecounty 

Curriculum 
 

Reading 
• Students will ask and answer questions to 

demonstrate understanding of informational 
text and refer to the text for evidence 
based answers.  

 

Writing 
• Students will work on narrative writing. They 

will plan, revise, edit, and publish their work. 
 

Math 
• Students will round numbers to the nearest 

10 and the nearest 100. 
 

Social Studies 
• Students will understand the three branches 

of government, with an emphasis on local 
government.  

• Students will describe the structure of local 
government and how it functions to serve 
citizens. 

• Students will discuss how citizens contribute 
politically, socially, and economically. 

Volunteering 
 

Please come to Forestville Road and register to 
be a volunteer! Registration must take place on a 
Wake County Public School System computer. 
Since it takes time to process all applications, 
please register as soon as possible. Volunteer 
clearance does not roll over each year. 
Therefore,registration must occur yearly in 
order to volunteer. 
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